
In the Community

Above our Fire Prevention Specialist conducts a business fire safety
inspection at a local business. Every business within the District receives a
business inception on an annual basis. This ensures that our local
businesses are following the current adopted fire code and safety polices in
the municipality they reside in. It is also a great time for our community
risk reduction team to provide education to business owners and answer in
questions or concerns.

Here is the latest news from your Fire District.

Register Now for
CPR/AED/Basic First
Aid Class

The Fire District will be
offering a CPR/AED/Basic

http://www.fffd.us/community-involvement/santa-run-2018/
http://www.fffd.us


Date: Tuesday, March 10

Time: 6:00 p.m.

Where: Administration Building,
8426 Kosmerl Place,
Frederick, CO 80504

Cost: $15

Register by calling Summer
Campos at 303-833-2742 or by
email at scampos@fffd.us

First Aid class to residents who
are interested. The 2-year
certification will come from
the American Safety and
Health Institute (ASHI) and is
a blended certification
meaning you will need to
complete an online portion
before the in-person skills
check on March 10. To learn
more about the CPR
certification, please visit the
Fire District's website.

Looking Ahead: FFFD Officers
Spend a Day Together

The Frederick-Firestone Fire
District officers group spent the
day together on February 26, 2020,
discussing leadership, culture,
service, values, and how the
District plans to grow alongside its
communities.

303-833-2742 * www.fffd.us

Connect With Us

 ​  ​  ​

mailto:scampos@fffd.us
http://www.fffd.us
http://www.facebook.com/FFFPD
https://twitter.com/FFFPD
http://www.youtube.com/user/FFFireDistrict

